
 

 

 

 

EXHIBIT 34 



From: "Pederson, Kristie" <Kristie.Pederson@swandolphin.com>
To: @rcid.org>
Cc: Jordan Pendergrass <jordan@justeventsgroup.com>, "Pederson, Kristie"

<Kristie.Pederson@swandolphin.com>, "Cooper, Jayna"
<Jayna.Cooper@swandolphin.com>

Subject: RE: RCID Holiday Party 12-14-22 - BEO, Estimate of Catering Charges, Diagram and Table
Assignments

Date: Fri, 25 Nov 2022 21:14:28 +0000
Importance: Normal
Attachments: BEO.pdf; Diagram.pdf; Reedy_Creek_Table_Assignments.xlsx
Inline-Images: image002.jpg; image003.png; image001.png

Hi 
 
I hope you had a great Holiday! 
 
Thank you for the updated menu selections. Based on your selections, I have created the BEO. Please review the BEO,
and let me know if you have any questions or updates. If all looks good, please sign and return the BEO by Tuesday,
November 29.
 
The Estimate of Catering Charges has been sent to accounting to charge next week. If your count has changed, please
let me know, so I can update accordingly. NOTE: I sent an email to Encore to confirm they are charging you directly.
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I have also attached a diagram with table numbers that correspond to the attached Table Assignment Worksheet.
Please use the attached worksheet to assign tables to your Guests and let us know of any allergies or dietary concerns.
Please return this worksheet to Jayna, Jordan and myself by December 9, 2022.
 
I saw that you have scheduled a run through of the AV presentation at The Vue on November 30 at 1:00 PM.  Jordan
will be attending. I have reached out to AV to see if they need anything set for the LED Wall test. I have a meeting at
1:00 PM, but Jordan or Encore will let us know if there is anything you need from us. We will have self-parking vouchers
available for Jordan, just let us know how many you will need.
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out with questions. Have a great weekend!
 
Thanks,
Kristie
Kristie Pederson | Catering Sales Manager
Walt Disney World Swan and Dolphin Resort
1200 Epcot Resorts Boulevard | Lake Buena Vista, Florida 32830
P: 407.934.1756 | F: 407.934.4879
kristie.pederson@swandolphin.com
www.swandolphin.com
https://experiencemarriott.com/weddings
VACATION ALERT: DECEMBER 1 – 12, 2022
 

 
 
From: @rcid.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 1:56 PM
To: Pederson, Kristie <Kristie.Pederson@swandolphin.com>
Subject: RCID Holiday Party 12-14-22
 

This message is from an EXTERNAL SENDER - be CAUTIOUS, particularly with links and attachments

Hello Kristie,
 
As promised attached is our menu choices before December 1st.  I hope you are enjoying your time off and I wish you
and your family a Happy Thanksgiving. I will wait to hear back from you with the few questions I added.
 
Thank you,
 

 

District Clerk

Executive Assistant to John H. Classe, Jr.

Reedy Creek Improvement District
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1900 Hotel Plaza Blvd.

Lake Buena Vista, FL. 32830               

                                                                               

www.rcid.org
 

 
 

Florida has a very broad public records law. All e-mails to and from Reedy Creek Improvement District are kept as a public record. Under Florida law, email addresses are public
records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or
in writing.
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